
Report of the International Webinar  on 

 "Practicality of Studying Science" (IWP 2020) on 25/8/2020 

 

 The Post Graduate Department of Chemistry  in Association with IQAC, 

SN College Chengannur Organized an International Webinar on the topic  

"Practicality of Studying Science" on 25th August 2020 at 2.30 PM.  The 

inaugural function started at 2 pm and  Dr. Venu S, Head of the Department of 

Chemistry welcomed all the invitees and delegates to the webinar. Mrs. Shereen 

K, Principal in charge of Sree Narayana College Chengannur inaugurated the 

webinar and delivered inaugural address. Dr. Sibu Padmanabhan , Scientist of 

Advanced Materials and BioEngineering Research  Centre (AMBER) Trinity 

College Dublin, Ireland . delivered an invited talk on "Practicality of Studying 

Science". In  his talk he emphasised the need of the hour to improve the 

teaching methods to attract more students to the fascinating world of science 

and research.  He also added that the curiosity of the students may be enhanced 

with suitable illustrations and experiments. He shared some of the interesting 

research activities he was involved and narrated the possible opportunities of 

science students in India and abroad.  Some of the interesting slides and 

brochure of the programme follows,  

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 A total of 133 registered delegates including students and teachers from 

various academic institutions participated in the webinar and an active session 

of discussion followed the invited lecture. The webinar was concluded by the 

vote of thanks by Dr. Smitha Sasidharan, Coordinator and faculty of the 

department of chemistry. The certificate was issued to all the participants of the 

webinar.  

 

 


